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Dear Parent 
  

Wear Red Day - Show Racism the Red Card 

  

Wear Red Day is an initiative from the organisation ‘Show Racism the Red Card’, which is the UK’s 
biggest anti-racism charity whose purpose is to tackle racism in society.  
  

On Thursday 20 October (as we have INSET Day on the official day of 21 October) students will be able 
to wear their red PE socks to school, along with a red accessory, such as hair bands, bracelet, scarves 
and badges, to show their support for anti-racism in society. 
  

As well as wearing red for the day, a PSHE resource will also be delivered to students highlighting the 
work of Show Racism the Red Card and the importance of their anti-racism message.  
  

We hope your child will join in recognising this important campaign with us. 
  
Yours sincerely 

  

Mr D Ward 

Senior Teacher  
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